
 

 

 

March 31, 2020 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Standards of Learning (SOL) testing has been suspended for the spring of 2020, due to the 

school closure for students for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. The Virginia 

Department of Education (VDOE) is currently reviewing options for the SOL assessments 

moving forward. Regardless of the suspension of the assessments, Southampton County Public 

Schools will continue to provide quality instruction for each student and ensure that all standards 

are covered by adjusting our instructional delivery, pacing, and curricula. With the 

implementation of our Continuity of Learning Plan, Southampton County Public School Division 

can ensure that even though the schools are closed, learning is continuing, course content is 

covered, and students are prepared for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

Gwendolyn Shannon, Ph.D. 

Division Superintendent  

 


